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SAFEGUARDING 

We know that you, like all of us at Launton Football Club, care passionately about ensuring that children 

and young people get a safe and positive sporting experience. This is what helps ensure youngsters carry 

on playing sport or being active later on in life. We have all been shocked by the recent historic abuse 

cases and applaud the victims' courage in coming forward. Whilst safeguarding practice today is far 

stronger than 20 years ago, none of us can afford to be complacent. 

Launton Football Club continues to review its safeguarding policies with all our Managers and Coaches 

holding a valid DBS and safeguarding accreditation and, as an FA Standard Community Club this is 

something we take very seriously. 

We also have dedicated Child Welfare Officers and contact details are below if you ever feel you have 

any concerns and want someone to talk to. 

 

Welfare 
officer 

Gareth Gould 
launtonfootball@gmail.com 
07739989101 

Chairman Chris Clark 
chris@3sixtyhealthandsafety.com 
07810233922 
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